Westgate Apartments
2235 Winrock Blvd, Houston TX 77036
PH: 713.780.1540 FX: 713.785.8230

September 1, 2015

Dear Residents,

Due to possible minor gas leak the gas on the property. The gas will be turned off from 9/1/15 to
approximately 9/18/15. West Management will need access to every home. This is a mandatory inspection.

Inspections will start on Thursday, 9/3/2015 at 9:00 am.

Please ensure that any pets inside of your home are secured in a kermel or behind a closed bedroom door,
We are working diligently with CenterPoint Energy and the Inspector to resolve this problem as quickly as

possible.

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your understanding. We apologize in for this

inconvenience.

Sincerely,

JANSIpY Shu
Asina Dragomir
Property Manager

asina.dragomir@roscoeproperties.com
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